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Andrew Beattie

From: Bernie Williams <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Monday, 22 August 2016 4:43 PM
To: . DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because.

1. Extra truck and diesel pollution in an area that already has elevated pollution levels 2. On site crushing plant

generating noise and dust pollution which will be untenable to the surrounding residential area.

3. Absolutely absurd hours of proposed operation 4. The continuing attempts of the proponents to get around the

strict guidelines of the concept plan, bearing in mind none of this has been given the okay to proceed.

5. This project will severely impact on our community, the idea of putting a container terminal in the middle of a
residential area is staggering in it's absurdity.

Yours sincerely,

Bernie Williams

Wattle Grove, New South Wales, 2173, Australia
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